
DELAWARE DEPARTMENT OF
TRANSPORTATION

PUBLIC NOTICE

VIRTUAL INFORMATION MEETING
Pavement and Rehabilitation

Old Baltimore Pike, 2020
PROJECT LOCATION

The Delaware Department of Transportation (DelDOT) will be presenting proposed 
roadway improvements along Old Baltimore Pike, located in the city of Newark in New 
Castle County, at a Virtual Information Meeting. After the presentation, DelDOT will host 
a live question and answer session via webchat. 

Interested persons are invited to visit the project website on or before May 19th, 
2020 to view project information, detailed project display boards and register for the live 
question and answer session. Comments related to the proposed improvements may 
also be submitted, via e-mail or in writing, until June 19, 2020.

This Virtual Information Meeting is accessible to persons with disabilities. Persons 
who require auxiliary aids and services such as qualified interpreters are requested to 
contact DelDOT by phone or mail at least one week in advance of the meeting.

To access the project website 
and register for the l ive 
Q&A, please visit:

DELDOT.GOV/PROJECTS 
and enter “Pavement and 
Rehabilitation, Old Baltimore 
Pike, 2020” in the DelDOT
Projects Portal search bar.

MAY 19TH, 2020
6PM to 8PM

1 - (800) 652 - 5600 
or 

(302) 760 - 2080

DELDOT COMMUNITY RELATIONS
P.O. Box 778
Dover, DE 19903
DOTPR@DELAWARE.GOV


